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‘Every child, every chance, every day’

‘Pob plentyn, pob cyfle, pob dydd’

Mrs Rachel Critchell B.A.Hons. P.G.C.E, N.P.Q.H
bfmail@hwbmail.net
Dear Parent/ Carer,
As the end of the year draws to a close, I would like to thank you all for your support throughout the year. I would also like to thank all staff members for their enthusiasm, dedication and commitment to the children in our school.
Year 6 Leavers

Our Year 6 pupils will be leaving us on Tuesday and will make the transition to High School. We thank them for being fabulous and making us smile in so many ways. Their achievements have been immense, both as individuals and as a team. We are incredibly proud of them and know that they all have very bright futures ahead of them. We will miss them, but know that they are all ready to take on the next step of their learning journey. 
New Nursery Pupils
As the Year 6 leave us, we will welcome the new Nursery children into school in September and we look forward to getting to know them all.

Monday 18th July: Year 6 Leavers Meal.
The Year 6 Leavers Meal will take place at the Stamford Gate. The children will be transported to and from the event in staff and parent cars.

Fobs

Thank you to all members of FOBs for their efforts and fundraising throughout the year. Their support has enabled us to fund travel for trips, Leavers Hoodies, Leavers Meals and much more. We are looking to recruit new members from September, so if you can offer some support to help fund raise for the children in our school, please contact the school office. Thank you.
Greenwood and Greenacres Trip
Both trips took place this week and both were equally successful. The children behaved impeccably as always and all enjoyed the many experiences presented to them.

Thank you to all staff for their hard work and dedication.

Important Dates

Tuesday 19th July: School closes for pupils at 3:15 pm.
INSET Days 2022-23: 1st September, 2nd September, 9th January, 17th April, 5th June.
Children return to school Monday 5th September.
 Extreme Heat
As I am sure you are aware, the weather is forecast to be extremely hot next week. Therefore, children may wear PE kit on Monday and Tuesday (shorts and light coloured t- shirt.) Please ensure sun-cream is applied before children come to school and that they have a drinks bottle and sun hat in school. We will ensure they have as much shade from the sun as is possible.

Attendance Cup

 Class 3: 89.6%
Class 2: 94.0%
Class 1: 98.4%
Whole school Weekly Attendance: 93.4%
Attendance Trophy goes to Class One again this week. Ardderchog Dosbarth 1!
Year 5 and 6 Production

 The Year 5 and 6 children performed Robin Hood and the Sherwood Hoodies to Year 5 and 6 parents and Grandparents on Wednesday. Thank you to everyone who attended. We were very proud of the children’s efforts and the costumes looked amazing, so thank you, once again for your support. 
 Frawddeg Yr Wythnos. 
Byddwch yn ofalus.
Maer’s tywydd yn boeth iawn.

I would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a very happy and safe holiday. We all hope that the weather remains fine! We look forward to welcoming the pupils back to school in September.

Kind Regards,

Rachel Critchell
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